
To PERTH & KINROSS COUNCIL LICENCING COMMITTEE. 

 

I find myself writing to you in regards requesting that my wheelchair access vehicle SF60LAE be 

granted an extension of 12 months. 

This is due to the fact that I have been looking for the right vehicle to carry out the job of looking 

after the community, this is due to the different types of wheel chairs that are being used. 

At this moment in time I have not found the right type of vehicle that I would like to provide the 

community 

At the moment I am the only active wheelchair operator in the area 

I would be grateful if this extension would be granted. 

 

 

                                                                    D M FLYNN 
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